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Circular 007/2025 

 
 

30 January 2025 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Resident, 
 
STAFF MOVEMENT: DUTY MANAGER CHANGES 
 
Change is inevitable and with that we advise you that our Duty Manager, Tyrell Hendricks has been 
given the opportunity for some change and will be moving over to Evergreen Noordhoek from 
Monday, 10 February 2025. 
 
Tyrell started at Evergreen Muizenberg in 2019 and has proved that no job is too big or too small for 
him.  No doubt he will be sorely missed, but please join me in wishing him everything of the best in his 
new venture. 
 
At the same time, I would like to introduce Owen Barends as our new Duty Manager. He will 
commence on Monday, 3 February with handover from Tyrell.  Owen has worked at Evergreen 
Noordhoek for the last five years, so he is no stranger to Evergreen. 
 
Let’s give Owen a warm Evergreen Muizenberg Welcome and wish him well for the future. 
 
Warm regards,  
 
 
 
 
Kim Whitworth 
Assistant Village Manager 
Email: kimw@evergreenlifestyle.co.za 
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